SBLLOA Committee(s) Forming Meeting

A meeting was held on Saturday, October 20th, 2012, in an effort to solicit association volunteers to help on LLOA committees.

Present – Mike Jones, Ernie Quintana, Bob Sudduth, Patrick Yarusso, Steve Kessler, George Tesar, Pete Miller and Ray Herek.

We had a light discussion regarding getting more people involved in the betterment of our lake community.

Bob Sudduth reported that the fish provider will be stocking the lake with 200 walleye within a couple weeks. We are waiting until spring (May) to stock with additional Bass since we could not get the size we preferred this year.

GROUNDS COMMITTEE
Chairman: Mick Buscher
Other volunteer members:	Sue Buscher
				Calvin Schwede

LAKE MAINTENANCE COMMITTEE
Chairman: Pete Miller
Other volunteer members:	Ray Herek
[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]				Patrick Yarusso
				Ernie Quintana
				Jimmy Abrams
				Mike Jones
				Bruce Wiles
				Bob Sudduth

ARCHITECTURAL CONTROL COMMITTEE
Chairman: Steve Kessler
Other volunteer members:	Ray Herek
	Sandy Boro
	Patrick & Susan Yarusso
	Jan Stonebraker (new volunteer)

There was initial discussion regarding long term plans to dredge the lake. Someone will contact Beaver Lake regarding using their dredging equipment as a possible resource. There was also discussion on the new lake rule indicating that THE USE OF LIVE MINNOWS IS PROHIBITED. This is due to the likelihood that is the reason for our Asian Carp problems. It was suggested by Steve Kessler to update and repost the rules on the website.

Ernie Quintana volunteered to start a draft of the 1 year and 5 year maintenance and improvement plan.

George Tesar initiated a conversation regarding a drainage problem on personal property which is being caused by SID improvements. Mike, George and Ray visited the site after the meeting and discussed possible solutions. Will most likely address the SID board to get help with a solution. Otherwise, it will be up to the homeowner and a few volunteers to help with the drainage issue.

A new committee has been formed in an effort to bring more people together as a community. That committee is now known as the Social Committee. So far, there are two people on that committee and will have additional support of the Board of Directors.

SOCIAL COMMITTEE
Sue Buscher
Susan Yarusso

Anyone interested in participating on one or more of the committees is encouraged to contact another committee member.

Respectfully,

Ray Herek
Secretary, SBLLOA
